
 
 

The Stables Horse Activity Centre 
Covid-19 Update 

 
The Stables Horse Activity Centre will reopen on 
Saturday 4th July 2020 for small group lessons.  
 
During these unprecedented times, we wanted to update 
you on the actions we are taking as a result of the Covid-
19 outbreak. 
 
We have introduced increased measures to stop the 
spread of the virus: 

 Hands must be washed on arrival at the Stables, 
before eating and before leaving the Stables. Hand 
sanitiser is available as well. 

 We will encourage riders and visitors to maintain a 
distance of 2 metres whilst on the yard  

 All riders are required to wear gloves whilst riding 

If any rider or visitor has symptoms of Covid-19 (high 
temperature and a new persistent dry cough), please 
ensure you do not come to the Stables and self isolate at 
home as recommended by the Government. 
 
We look forward to your continued support 
 


